Dear Shihan, Sensei, Sempai, OSU!
On behalf of the Board of OYAMA International Karate Federation and OYAMA Polish Karate Federation, I would like to invite your club/organization to participate in 
OYAMA IKF Open European Cup 
in Radom-Poland, 24-25 November 2018
We are getting ready to welcome a large number of participants and we are sparing no effort to make this event spectacular.
Please note that the enrolment documents should reach the organizer                 no later than 09.11.2018. All others will be rejected.

It is important to check if it is necessary for you to get the Republic of Poland Visa!. If you plan to come to Poland please send us the information so we can send you the official invitation that you will need  for the Republic of Poland consulate or embassy. We will need the information on all the team members, that includes: first and last name, date of birth, home address, passport number                              and place it was issued. Be sure to include all the team members.

Please plan your flight to land in Warsaw City Airport.                                                      We will be able to transfer you quickly to the your hotel.
Furthermore if you need any help with the hotel reservations 
and transportation fell free to contact:
Radoslaw Dyduch - OYAMA IKF V-ce President 

e-mail: radoslaw.dyduch@gmail.com.

mobile phone: +48 600 465 055 (English speaker)
Agnieszka Matuszyk - Russian speaker 

mobile phone: +48 601 324 503
Jan Dyduch - OYAMA IKF President
e-mail: jandyduch@oyama-karate.pl
We thank you very much for your cooperation and are looking forward                                    to seeing you at our tournament.

Best greetings, OSU!

Hanshi Jan Dyduch

The President
of OYAMA International Karate Federation
